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What a great week! 

It is so special to have everyone back in school. 

To see the faces (or for some people half of 

their face above the mask), and hear the voices 

chime around the school. 

The children have settled back into their 

classes and seem delighted to see their friends 

and teachers in real life. Lunches have been a 

challenge this week working out the new 

timetable and getting all of the children served 

in the hall. But it is working, with a few tweaks 

across the week. We are actually moving to a 

new company after the Easter break called 

NOURISH. I had a meeting with them today 

and they have met the staff too, as they are all 

staying with us. We will be emailing the new 

menu for you to see soon and are very excited 

to be working with them. The menu is a four- 

week menu, has more options for the children 

to choose from and we even have a dessert on a 

Friday! There is Meat Free Monday and Sugar 

Wise Thursday each week, and I feel much 

more thought goes into the building of the 

menus, the sourcing of the food and the 

consideration of what the children might 

actually like. Alongside trying to ensure the 

children try different foods and, of course, 

have a nutritious diet.  

 
Friday is Red Nose Day and we are SHARING 

A SMILE. Each class will spend the afternoon 

engrossed in activities involving making each 

other laugh and smile. Working collaboratively, 

being kind, creative and sharing. We will share 

our smiles with you via the newsletter and 

website! The play spaces are taking shape, and 

there is just a little more work to be done 

before we can take ownership. Thanks to all of 

the parents for their lovely comments.  

Have a fantastic weekend. Spring is in the air. 

Sharon  
 

 
We will continue to sell Red Noses at the gates 

until they are all gone We will also have some at 

the office. They are £1.50 each. Please keep 

them at home until next Friday if you have bought 

one, to keep them safe. Because the new noses 

are plastic-free, they seem less durable than the 

old ones. We have had requests to replace broken 

noses but unfortunately, we are not able to do 

this, as all the money raised from their sale goes 

directly to Comic Relief. 

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 19th March Red Nose Day 
Friday 26th March Last day of term. School 
closes at 1.45 or 2pm depending on year group 
Monday 12th April First day of summer term 
15th & 16th April Parent consultations on 
Relationships Education 
19th-22nd April Parents’ evenings  
Monday 3rd May School closed - May bank 
holiday 
Thursday 6th May School closed - polling day  
17th -21st May Science week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following children will be receiving 

a praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Aahil and Georgina 

Broccoli – Imogen and Aiyaz 

Curly Kale – Jaineel and James 

Beetroot – Ellie and Umamah 

Basil – Savannah and Jessie 

And an additional one from Sharon for 

Amaiya 

Thyme – Zaynah and Byron 

Mint – Maeve and Ayyub 

Lavender – Musa and Luke 

Cherry – Freddie and Jack 

Rowan – Miguel and Alessandro 

Oak – Ruby Wh and Umair M 

Willow – Sophie and Tayiba 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 need shoeboxes and 4 pint milk cartons please as soon as possible.  
 


